
 

 

Re-Entry Program 

The LPN Re-entry program can be open to members who have been out of the workforce and do not 
have the requirements for eligibility to reinstate their license.  It can also be open to approved 
Internationally educated nurses as a result of the application review process. The third area that the LPN 
Re-entry program is utilized is as a result of a disciplinary review/ fitness to practice result. The last 
situation this program is provided for, applicants who have exceeded the maximum number of 
examination attempts.  

The LPN Re-entry program is delivered by NBCC (English) and CCNB (Français).  Members/applicants are 
approved and referred by ANBLPN.  

 


